
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Northern Region Hearing Board 
Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 4, 2002, will not be held 
because no items were submitted for placement on the agenda. 
 
 
The next scheduled meeting of the Northern Region Hearing Board will be 
held on Thursday, January 2, 2003 at 10:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter as 
may be heard.  The meeting will be held in the Video Teleconference (VTC) 
Room of the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District 
Northern Region Office with the Central Region office (Fresno) to be 
included via VTC.  The Northern Region Office is located at 4230 Kiernan 
Avenue, Suite 130, Modesto, Ca. and the Central Region Office is located at 
1990 E. Gettysburg Avenue, Fresno, CA.  
 
 

 
 

The Chair, Mark A. Kanai, Chair, Northern Region Hearing Board, has  
been duly notified. 
 
 
 
 
Sissy Smith 
Clerk to the Board 
San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District  
Dated: November 25, 2002  


